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SENATOR WEIHING: ...at the end of the line. That's where
that...that's an error. What happens there is thi s bec omes
committees, the way it is written, and s o i t woul d r ea d
"monitoring committees with oversight and rev i e w of t h e
sampling, analysis and testing related to t he site and
characterization and selecting process". So if you simply take
out l i nes 6 , 7 , 8 and 9 and replace that with that which is
underlined on that amendment that you see.

SENATOR MORRISSEY: All right. And it also tl'.en...it eliminates
the language that says...I'm on the wrong page here.

SENATOR WEIHING: It eliminates the language on 6, 7.
.

SENATOR MORRISSEX: Yeah.

SENATOR WEIHING: ...8 and 9.

SENATOR MORRISSEY: Technical assistance of the local monitoring
committee with the sampling, analysis and testing provided for
in Section 15 of this act, including but not limited to
monitoring and performance of such sampling, analysis and
testing, and the new language is committee.. . t echn i c a l
assistance of the local monitoring committees with oversight and
review of the sampling, analysis and testing related to the site
characterization and selection process. So t h e Sect i on 1 5
refers to the department shall offer to landowners directly
adjacent to the facility's boundary of the annual well and water
service sampling and analysis of any domestic water supply at no
cost to the landowner. So we are no longer allowing t he l oc a l
monitoring committees to participate in that water sampling?

SENATOR WEIHING: It doesn't change the local monitoring
committee at all. It should not. It should not.

SENATOR MORRISSEY: Okay.. . okay , we ' re restricting the
Conservat io n and Surv ey then from participating i n t he
local...in the water and well service.

PRESIDENT: One minute.

SENATOR WEIHING: W e ll, the Section 15 still applies to the
monitoring committee but the Division of Conservation and Survey
will not be doing drilling. The drilling will be done by the
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